
Slattery Energy Weekly Update – Connors Corner 
 

 

The September 2025 natural gas contract is trading at $2.802 per DTH (28.02¢ per Therm), a marginal uptick from 
$2.801 per DTH (28.01¢ per Therm) on Wednesday, August 13. While technically an increase, this movement is 
negligible from a market volatility standpoint. 

Key Forward Strip Movements (Week-over-Week): 

Strip Period Direction Change Price (Previous → Current) 

Winter 2025/2026 (Nov–Mar) ↓ -$0.076/DTH $3.794 → $3.718 

Sep–Dec 2025 ↓ -$0.047/DTH $3.230 → $3.183 

Calendar 2026 ↓ -$0.041/DTH $3.840 → $3.799 

Calendar 2027 ↑ +$0.026/DTH $3.810 → $3.836 

Oil Market Overview 

Brent Crude is currently trading at $65.92 per barrel, down $0.81 from last Wednesday’s close of $66.73. 

Commentary 

Energy markets remain relatively stable this week, with minimal movement across both oil and natural gas. A 
cooling trend on the East Coast, driven by a cold front, has helped steer Hurricane Erin away from landfall, 
reducing potential supply disruptions and contributing to price stability. 

Erin marks the first named hurricane of the Summer, and its offshore trajectory has so far eased concerns 
around Gulf Coast infrastructure impacts. Meanwhile, ongoing peace negotiations between Ukraine and Russia 
have lent a calming effect to European energy markets, further supporting global price steadiness. 

 


